
WARREN WILLIAM "THOMAS" 
FULTZ 

Murder Victim 
Muscogee Creek Nation, Oklahoma 

September to October 2021 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, and the Bureau of Indian Affairs, OJS Missing and Murdered Unit, are seeking information 
regarding the death of Warren William "Thomas" Fultz. He went missing from his home in Okmulgee, Oklahoma, on September 29, 2021.  On October 3, 2021, 
the truck that Fultz was last seen driving was found abandoned in Haskell, Oklahoma.  On October 16, 2021, the remains of Fultz were located in a wooded area 
in Boynton, Oklahoma. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Oklahoma City Field Office at (405) 290-7770, or the Bureau of Indian 
Affairs at 1-833-560-2065. You may also contact your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at 
tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Oklahoma City 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/oklahomacity
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